
 

 

From: Sarah Bryan [mailto:sarah.bryan@surreycc.gov.uk]  

Sent: 11 October 2019 09:45 

To: Daniel Rolfe 

Subject: RE: Local Council Tax Support Consultation [UNC] 

 

Good Morning Daniel, 

  

Please find feedback below, that I am sending on behalf of Leigh Whitehouse, Executive Director – 

Resources. 

  

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on Guildford BC’s proposals to revise its Local Council Tax 

Support scheme for 2020/21. We have no objections to the three revisions proposed. We respect 

that Guildford BC are able to set the amount of relief they can award under their Council Tax 

Support Scheme; we believe that any reduction must continue to prevent vulnerable residents from 

falling into further deprivation or financial instability. 

  

Regards, 

  

Sarah Bryan| Principal Accountant Financial Planning 

Telephone: 020 8541 9372 |  

Email: sarah.bryan@surreycc.gov.uk 

Address:  Room G37, County Hall, Penrhyn Road, Kingston upon Thames KT1 2DJ 

  

 

Working in partnership 

We aim to provide excellent customer service.  Let us know how we are doing. 
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